Dear Parents/Carers,								2.9.2020

Welcome to Class 3. We wanted to just send a quick note to let you know a few things about Class 3 this year.
The children have had a great first day, we’ve made a start on our theme folder front covers, found all of the things that have been moved in the class room and have got to grips with a few new ideas in school.  This week, and some of next, will continue to be a bit of a settling back, and our new timetable will start on Monday.
The children do not have reading journals, but reading logs have been given out. We are expecting children to read at home every day and record it on their book mark, we will be listening to them read in school and checking these regularly. We will have time in class to discuss the books we are reading and we will be encouraging all children to participate.  When Children bring back in finished reading books they are being put in a ‘book quarantine’ for 72 hrs before being returned to the books shelf. 
As well as reading at home, we expect children to be practising their times tables and we will send home spellings on a Monday, these will be emailed home as well as the children having a copy and will be tested Friday morning. 
PE will be on a Monday (for some year groups, starting with the Year 5s) and a Friday (for all) each week, and as Mr C has said in his newsletter, children are to arrive in their kits for the day. 

Our Instagram page is (@wosclass3) and we’ll be adding to it regulary. We will also be putting up any useful information such as spellings and notes! 

We’re really looking forward to this year and I hope the children are too!


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Mrs Roseblade, Mrs McCartney, Mrs Kift and Mrs Noad

